
 

 1 

KATE ANDREWS HIGH SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

2 
0 
2 
0 FEBRUARY 

NEWSLETTER 

www.kateandrewshighschool.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Power School Portal will Re-Open on January 31st.  
 As all Semester 1 Final Exams will be completed and marked as of January 

30th, the Power School Parent and Student Portals will open again by 
January 31st.  Please note – for DIPLOMA COURSES, the marks shown will 
not include any Diploma Exam marks as we do not have these results yet.   

 

 Diploma Exam Marks 
Alberta Education no longer mails out 

Diploma Exam results.  In order to find 

out your Diploma Exam results you will 

need to register with myPass.alberta.ca. 

Semester 2 begins on  

Monday, February 3rd.   

School Fees from Semester 1 are now 

overdue.  Unless alternate arrangements 

have been made with Mr. Grimes, 

students who have outstanding fees 

(School fees, Athletic fees, lost book 

fees, etc.) from Semester 1 will not be 

given books for Semester 2 classes until 

these fees are cleared up.     

If you are experiencing financial 

hardship and are not able to pay your 

fees, please contact our office.  We 

want all students to have the books and 

materials that they need to succeed in 

their classes.  We are willing to help to 

arrange a payment schedule, involve 

other services such as KidsSport or in 

some cases, waive the fees.  However if 

you don’t contact us, we don’t know.  

A 2019/2020 Fee Schedule is attached 

to this newsletter.  
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Planning for Grad 2020 will be getting underway in the coming weeks.  Please keep an 

eye on the GRAD page, on the Kate Andrews High School web page for up to date 

information regarding Grad.  Students should also check their school email regularly for 

Grad information.   

Staff from KAHS have no affiliation with planning parties such as Dry Grad or Safe Grad.  

Both of these events are planned completely independently of the school, by parent 

and student volunteers, if they wish to do so.  Any information that the KA Office is 

aware of, regarding contacts for these events will be included on the Grad Tab of the 

KAHS Website for the sake of information sharing only.    

GRAD PORTRAITS 
Individual Grad Photos will be taken on February 24th – 26th in the 
Drama Room. 
 
Sessions will be 30 minutes long and the sitting fee is $40.00 To 
book your appointment, go to www.lifetouch.ca/southernalberta.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lifetouch 
at 403-327-2658.   
 
Every Grad must have a photo taken, even if they do not plan to 
purchase a package from Lifetouch so that they can be included 
in the Yearbook and the 2020 Class Composite.  If you do not wish 
to pay the $40 sitting fee/do not wish to purchase any grad 
portraits, please contact the Lifetouch office or the KA Office to 
set up a quick (5 minute or less) appointment so you can be 
included.     
 
Further information about Grad photos is available on the 
Lifetouch website or from the KAHS office.   

Skills Canada Competitions feature the talents of Alberta’s trade and 

technology students.  Regional Skills Canada Competitions (RSCC) 

connect students to local post-secondary and industry leaders.  By 

taking their skills out of the traditional classroom setting, students 

gain an appreciation for where their skills can take them, and are 

inspired to develop their skills and reach for their personal best.   

Students interested in competing in the Regional Skills competition 

should speak to their CTS teacher. 

http://www.lifetouch.ca/southernalberta
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BAND FUNDRAISERS 
The band students are currently selling Booster Juice Vouchers.  

The vouchers are $5.50 each and are valid for one 710 ml regular 

smoothie – a savings of over $1 as opposed to paying regular price!  

$1.25 from each voucher goes towards the band trip in May where 

band members will travel to the Moose Jaw Music Festival.   

 

Interested in Green Certificate?  Register for AGR3000 training day and 

complete Green Certificate prerequisite in a single day. 

 

When:  Friday, February 28, 2020 

Location:  Agriculture & Trades Training Facility (located at 

21112 1 Ave S - Jail Rd- AB-512) Lethbridge, AB 

Time:  9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Lunch is provided – dietary restrictions cannot be 

accommodated. 

Free for Green Certificate Trainees.   

Cost is $30 for other students (cash only – due at arrival) 

 

Register online at:  AGR3000 - February 28 Registration  

Or email (marina.grant@lethbridgecollege.ca) or phone 403-634-6308 

 

Registration deadline is Tuesday, February 25.  A minimum number of 

students is required to offer this course.  Please register early!! 
 

KA students who have questions about this should contact Ms. Coutts, Off 

Campus Coordinator (Jennifer.coutts@pallisersd.ab.ca) 

 

Any students, especially Grade 12’s who 
would like to discuss credits and post-

secondary plans should see Miss Meurs as 
soon as possible.  Please email her at 

 jo-anna.meurs@pallisersd.ab.ca to set up an 
appointment. 

 
There are many scholarships and bursaries 
available with application deadlines quickly 
approaching.  Please make sure to check out 

the KA, Career & Academic Counsellor tab on 
our webpage for a complete list of these.   

 
 

 

https://forms.gle/kc2ngDaguoov6YFX6
mailto:jo-anna.meurs@pallisersd.ab.ca
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Congratulations to our Curling Team (Jasmyn Kallen, 

Jaden McIntyre, Sarah Peters, Ethaniel Ericksen) for 

winning Districts in Vulcan.  Good luck at the Zone 

Championships February 3th and 4th. 
 

SPRING SPORTS are almost here! Watch for news and 

important meeting dates regarding the following sports: 

Badminton, Baseball, Softball, Track and Field.  

March madness is just around the corner! 
 

Student Council will be selling Candy Grams  

for Valentine's Day.  

They will be on sale at lunch time from February 

10-13, and will be delivered during the day on 

February 14. 

The Leadership Class is planning a Make-Your-Own Pink Shirt Day shirt at 

lunch hours on February 24 & 25.  Students bring in their own plain white 

or pink shirts, and will be able to screen print on an exclusive KA logo to show 

they care!  Students can check out daily announcements for more details! 

 

 

 

 

 

Pizza Thursday is Back!   Student Council is 

moving their pizza day back to Thursdays, 

starting February 6. Students should be on the 

lookout for new restaurant features as we look to 

support multiple businesses in our community! 
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